
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
WELLS DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

DECEMBER 9, 2019 
WELLS CITY HALL 

 
 
 
 

The regular meeting of the Wells Development Corporation was held at Wells City Hall, 
Wells, Texas on December 9, 2019, at 7:57 p.m. 
 
Members present were C. W. Williams, Billie Petty, Eva Alexander and Robert Kalka.  
 
Employees: Melanie Pounds  
 
Visitor: Joe Hedgepath 
 
A motion was made by Robert Kalka and second made by Billie Petty approving minutes 
of November 11, 2019, meeting as written.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Robert Kalka presented information about the Christmas in the Park event that was held 
on November 30, 2019. There was a large turnout and the Dollar General donated all of 
their clearance toys to the event. Mr. Kalka would like for all councilmembers to attend 
the event next year so that the community can see more of a city presence.  
 
The secretary will send the Dollar General a thank you card for their donation.  
 
Robert Kalka asked permission from the board to place lights at the park and under the 
pavilion at the cost of the Wells VFD. A motion was made by Clint Smith and second 
made by Billie Petty to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
A motion was made by Robert Kalka and second made by Billie Petty to adjourn. Motion 
carried unanimously 
 
Adjourned at 8:07 p.m. 
 
 
       __________________________  
                                President 
 
 
 
_________________________ 
Secretary  
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